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Greetings and best wishes!

On January 1%, 2019, from 11:00 am through 1:00 pm, the Right Reverend

David Lehmann, tenth Lord Bishop of Caledonia, will be hosting a New Year’s Day
Levee at the Cathedral Church of St. Andrew, at 200 4" Avenue West, Prince
Rupert.

The Levee begins with a simple time of prayer to welcome in the New Year,
followed by light refreshments. It will be a time to exchange New Years’
greetings and best wishes for the coming year, to renew old friendships and to
meet new friends, all in the picturesque nave of the Cathedral.

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to join the Bishop for what we
hope will become an annual celebration.

Many thanks
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